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June 19, 2015 

     

 

William & Alicia Lockwood 

1098 Woodbridge Street 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1098 Woodbridge Street 

 

Dear Mr. & Ms. Lockwood: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 16, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

July14, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  This will give you time to explore options 

for financial assistance to get the repairs done. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Sean Westenhofer 

 John Peter Ross 
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